BOARD OF SEWER COMMISSIONERS
Executive Session

March 15, 2019
Carby Street Municipal Office Building, Champagne Meeting Room

Executive Session

The Sewer Commission will be holding an Executive Session to discuss a potential litigation. Executive
session is necessary because discussion in public session would be detrimental to the Commission’s
bargaining position. The Sewer Commission will not be returning to open session.

An Executive Session was called to order. Present were, Mr. Connors, Mr. MacPherson, Mr. Korchin, Mr.
Barry and Ms. Healey. Mr. Ahearn joined via phone at 7:57 am.

Roll call vote to enter Executive Session: Mr. Connors, yes; Mr. MacPherson, yes, Mr. Ahearn, yes.
Unanimous vote 3-0.

The Executive Session began at 8:00 am.
Potential Litigation regarding betterment fees

Board Members briefly discussed the pros and cons of litigation regarding betterment fees at 314 Grove
Street.

Mr. Connors moved to adjourn from Executive Session at 8:10 am. Mr. MacPherson seconded. Roll call vote
3-0 to adjourn.

Approved:
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